
CITY OF NOVATO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING HEARING 

NOVATO BOULEVARD IMPROVEMENTS - DIABLO TO GRANT 
CIP Project No. 01-004 

 

This notice is to inform the community of an upcoming Public Scoping Hearing on the following date & time: 

 When: Monday, August 27, 2018 from 3pm to 5pm   

 Where:  Novato Administrative Office, 2nd Floor Womack Conference Room, 922 Machin Ave., Novato, CA 94945  

The City of Novato, as the Lead Agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) will prepare an Environmental 
Impact Report (EIR) for the Novato Boulevard Improvements Project.  The City is requesting comments regarding the scope 
and content of the environmental information to be included in the EIR. 

The Draft EIR will address environmental topics including, but not limited to, land use and planning, population and housing, 
transportation and traffic, air quality, greenhouse gas emissions, noise, cultural resources, tribal cultural resources, biological 
resources, and hydrology and water quality.  

During this Public Scoping Hearing information will be provided about the proposed project and the CEQA EIR process and the 
public will be able to provide verbal and written comments regarding the scope and content of the Draft EIR.  

For Additional Information please visit:  www.novato.org/novatoblvd 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Public Works at (415) 899-8246 or pw@novato.org 

Date: 08/16/2018 


